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18th March 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

School Milk – Summer Term 2022 
 
If you wish your child to receive milk in school during the Summer term please complete the slip 
below and return to school with payment of £15.00 no later than Friday 25th March 2022.  Please 
note this is a strict deadline and any requests received after this date will not be processed. 
 
Please ensure the slip is enclosed in an envelope with payment to be handed in by your child to 
their class teacher. 
 
If you have more than one child in school please complete a slip for each child. 
 
Payment can be made by cash or by cheque payable to Northumberland County Council.  
 

• Do not include dinner money and milk money on the same cheque. 

• Please enclose correct amount. 

• Children must be under 5 for the whole term to qualify for free milk. (25th April 2022 to 22nd 
July 2022). 

• Only children who are registered for Free School Meals (not Universal School Meals for 
those in Reception, Yr1 and Yr2) receive free milk in school. 

• A receipt will be issued within 2/3 working days and sent home with your child, please 
contact school office if you do not receive one. 

   
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs D T Worrall 
Headteacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

School Milk – Summer Term 2022 
 

 
Name of child…………………………………………  Year Group…….. 
 
 
I would like my child to receive school milk for the new Summer term and I enclose payment of £15.00. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………….  (Parent/Guardian 
 

mailto:admin@newdelaval.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.blythnewdelavalfirst.northumberland.sch.uk/

